
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 5/21/2015 4:51:47 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: ROADS, FUEL TAXES

Title: Mr.
First Name: Tony
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Salazar
Suffix: 
Street Address: 216 Sand Paver Way
Street Address 2: 
City: Fort Mill
State: SC
Zip: 29708
Phone: 9185576113

Email: tony.salazar10@yahoo.com

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
Governor:
If the following is true, then I was not wrong in thinking, and voting for you, so that you would do 
a great job the second time around as Governor….”South Carolina has $600 million in new 
revenues this year with more expected to come in. We will CONTINUE to say that this is an 
opportunity to either reduce taxes, pay down debt, or pay for infrastructure.  # NoMoreDebt 
 # NoNewTaxes  # TaxpayerMoney” .

However, does this mean that there will be no raising of fuel taxes, nor increasing the cost for 
drivers license, nor sales tax on vehicles?

If so, then you will make believers out of millions of SC voters who are convinced that all 
politicians are crooked, except their favorite ones. That they are more crooked than a dog’s hind 
leg, and only looking to enrich themselves while they are being paid by taxpayers to represent 
them at the Statehouse.

I hope to be fortunate to shake your hand and congratulate you for a job well done, after the 
legislators in the Statehouse change their corrupt ways.

Sincerely,
Tony Salazar, VietnamVet


